Welcome to 4th and 5th Gradelll

I am very excited to begin working with you and your children.
This is my first year teaching at Gate City, but I've had the pleasure of
my youngest child attending school here for 7th and 8th grade. After
everything this school has given my child, I am grateful for the
opportunity to reciprocate.

Your children will learn math and science in our room, and I look
forward to a fun-filled year of experiences. My passion is science. I
strongly believe in the importance of understanding the physical world
and space we live in, how it works and how to sustain and appreciate it.

However, I have another passion... developing a community. It is
very important that each child in our class understands they have
something very valuable to offer - themselves. Each one of us will
bring a different flavor and ideas to our community. Through
compassion, caring, kindness, acceptance and patience, we can
incorporate one another in a thriving learning environment.

That sense of building relationships between students, parents
and I will help support the new, fun learning adventures for this year.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me

at simoneaum@®gccs-nh.org

Enjoy the rest of your summer break!

Michelle Simoneau @
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